Citizens Planning Rdvisory Committee
Chair: Tim Keeley Vice Chair: Eddi Parsons

GREATER ARLINGTON/BEACHES '

January 14, 2025

To: Randy White, City Council President
All members of the City of Jacksonville City Council

RE: Ordinance# 2025-1 and 2025-2

At the January 13, 2025, Greater Arlington/Beaches Citizens Planning Advisory
Committee meeting, the GAB CPAC membership voted unanimousiy to support
Ordinances 2025-1 and 2025-2 that would create a solid waste fee that wouid
be in line with the established actual costs of the solid waste removal services
that the residents receive.

Again, the Greater Arlington/Beaches CPAC supports the proposed ordinances
and would like to see the ongoing problem of undercharging for the service to
be addressed before the problem further increases the deficit.

Respectfully submitted,
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Tim Keeley, Chair
Greater Arlington/Beaches Citizens Planning Advisory Committee
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